

130 BALM BEACH ROAD WEST TINY, ONTARIO LOL 2J0 (705) 526-4204 1-866-939-8469 FAX (705) 526-2372 www.tiny.ca

December 6, 2016

Mr. David Ullrich, Executive Director Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative 20 North Wacker Drive, Suite 2700 Chicago, Illinois 60606

Dear Mr. Ullrich:

Re: Waukesha Diversion Application Challenge

Your correspondence dated November 17, 2016, regarding the Waukesha Water Diversion Application Challenge was reviewed by Council at its meeting of November 28, 2016.

As a result, we are pleased to advise that Council supports the Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative in this matter, and opposes the approval of the Waukesha Water Diversion Application.

Sincerely,

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TINY

Sue Walton, Deputy Clerk

Sue Walton

c.c. Mayor and Members

Doug Luker, C.A.O./Clerk

Encl. Resolution 608/16



THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF TINY

Meeting Date: November 28, 2016

Moved by:

Carried:

Seconded by:

Defeated:

Signed:

WHEREAS Council in the Committee of the Whole considered correspondence received November 17, 2016, from the Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative, requesting that Council pass a resolution against the Waukesha Diversion Application;

AND WHEREAS, due to the time sensitive nature of the request, it was recommended that the matter be ratified at the Regular Meeting of Council of November 28, 2016;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council herein supports the Great Lakes and St. Lawrence Cities Initiative and opposes the approval of the Waukesha Water Diversion Application.